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PRAYERS

Bill C-148, An Act to, amend the War Veterans Allow-
ance Act, as reported (without amendment) from the
Standing Committee on Veterans Affairs, was concurred
in at the report stage.

Mr. MacDonald (Cardigan), seconded by Mr. Mac-
Eachen, moved,-That the said bill be now read a third
time and do pass.

Mfter debate thereon, the question being put on the
said motion, it was agreed to.

Accordingly, the said bill was read the third time and
passed.

The Order being read for the consideration of the re-
port stage of Bull C-147, An Act to amend the Old Age
Security Act, as reported (without amendment) froin the
Standing Committee on Health, Welf are and Social
Aff airs;

And of amendments to be proposed thereto, as
follows;

That Bill C-147, An Act to amend the Old Age Security
Act be amended by deleting the words "one hundred
dollars" from Clause 1 at line 9 and substituting therefor
the words "two hiindred dollars".-Mr. Laprise.

That Bill C-147, An Act to amend the Old Age Security
Act be amended by adding the following subelause to,
Clause 1 immediately after uine 9:

"(2) Under the provisions of the present Act and
regulations, a monthly pension may be paid to every
person who has reached age 60."

and by renumbering the subsequent subelauses accord-
ingly.-Mr. Fortin.

That Bill C-147, An Act to amend the Old Age Security
Act be amended by adding the following subelause to
Clause 1 immediately after uine 9:

" (2) Under the provisions of the present Act and
regulations, a monthly pension may be paid to every
person, even though the age is lower than that pro-
vicled for in the present Act if the spouse receives a
month]y pension on attaining the age provided for in
the present Act."

and by renumbering the subsequent subclauses accord-
ingly.-Mr. Lamnbert (Bellechasse).

That Bill C-147, An Act to amend the Old Age Security
Act be amended by adding the following subelause to
Clause 1 immediately after line 9:

"(2) Under the provisions of the present Act and


